
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 3, 2002 

BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE CHAIR 
(ITEM 1, BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MAY 27, 2002) 

 
 

Recommendation 
 
The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 

 
1) That Councillor Di Vona be nominated Chair of the Budget Sub-Committee until April 

2003; and 
 

2) That the report of the City Clerk, dated May 27, 2002, be received. 
 

Report of the City Clerk 
 
The City Clerk recommends: 
 
That direction be provided with respect to the election of the Budget Sub-Committee Chair. 

Purpose 

To seek Committee�s direction regarding this matter. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

 At the Council meeting of April 17, 2001 Council adopted the following: 
 

�1. That the election of the Budget Sub-Committee Chair be done annually in April; 
and 

 
2. That Councillor Di Vona be nominated Chair of the Budget Sub-Committee until 

April 2002.� 

Conclusion 

Since the Budget Sub-Committee has not met since February 7, 2002, it may be appropriate for 
Committee to consider this matter at this time. 

Attachments 

1. Council Extract April 17, 2001 � Item 8, Report No. 27, Committee of the Whole 

Report prepared by: 

Sybil Fernandes, Assistant City Clerk 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 



 

 

 
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

 
EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 17, 2001 

 
Item 8, Report No. 27, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on April 17, 2001. 
 
 
 
8 BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE CHAIR 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MARCH 27, 2001) 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following report of the Budget Sub-Committee, dated April 10, 2001: 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 

1) That the election of the Budget Sub-Committee Chair be done annually in April; and 
 

2) That Councillor DiVona be nominated Chair of the Budget Sub-Committee until April 
2002. 
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